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Pennsylvania Power & Light Company
Two North Ninth Street o Allentown, PA18101-1179 ~ 215/770-5151

Harold W. Keiser
Senior Vice President-Nuclear
21 5/770-4194

SfP 28 1990

Mr. Thomas T. Martin
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

SUSQUEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
REGION I EFFORT ON DIESEL LCO EXTENSION
PLA-3451 FILES A17-2 R41-2

Dear Mr. Martin:

As you are well aware, PP&L recently undertook an intensive effort
to repair diesel generator intercoolers that were inadvertently
damaged during maintenance. In order to avoid a dual unit
shutdown, we requested that, your staff perform an expedited review
of our request for a waiver of compliance that would temporarily
extend the LCO for the diesel generators. Upon determining that
our request was reasonable, your review was completed in a fast,
quality manner that supported our needs.

PPGL wishes to extend our gratitude for the efforts of the RegionI staff, which were of particular note in that they had to occur
over the Labor Day'weekend.

Very truly yours,

7]~~~~
H. W. Keiser

cc: @Dr;~:W."R:- Butler, NRC Project Director — NRR (OWFN)
Mr. C. W. Hehl, Director, Div. of Reactor Projects — Region I
Mr. A. R. Blough, Branch Chief — Region I
Mr. P. Swetland, Section Chief - Region I
.Mr. G. S. Barber, NRC Resident Inspector — SSES
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